
Press Release:  January 12, 2016 
 
Unatego Facilities Committee to Meet Again on January 21, 2016 
 
On Thursday, December 17, 2015, the Unatego Facilities Study Advisory Committee met for the third 
time at the Unadilla Elementary School.  District Architects were present to discuss the recently 
completed Building Condition Survey and the financial impact of the various options for each building.  
They also provided information about the approximate cost of building a new Elementary School on the 
main campus.  The consultants then provided the committee with information about the District’s debt 
for previous construction and reviewed the impact on transportation for each of the three options being 
studied.  These options including leaving all current buildings open, closing an elementary school and 
moving K-4 to Unadilla and 5th grade to the Junior High School.  The meeting then opened to questions 
from the public. 
 
The next meeting of the Advisory Committee will be on January 21, 2016 at the Junior-Senior High 
School with an optional building tour beginning at 5:45 PM followed by the Committee Meeting at 6:30 
PM.  As always, the public is invited to attend. 
 
The full minutes and notes of the meetings, as well as the agendas and PowerPoint presentations are 
available on the District Website at http://www.unatego.org/FacilitiesStudy.aspx. 
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